## **Philip Bensted**

From:

Amount of the second of the se

Sent: To: 25 July 2016 22:32 TDC Licensing

Subject:

Application in the names of Andrew and Linda Florides

## Dear Sirs

We wish to strongly object to the application made by the above to extend their opening hours.

We live on the street shouting and do not consider that this is the right type of business to have on Harbour Parade. It attracts very noisy, drunk clients who spill out onto the street shouting and swearing. It is not an area suitable for a 'night club'

There are many residential premises above and either side of the Clique premises and we do not consider that any consideration is being shown to the residents in this area.

When we first moved into Harbour Parade we were above a few well run cafes and restaurants and the noise and clientele at night, and especially late at night, were quiet and well behaved. We are sorry to report that this is definitely not the case now and we strongly object to the fact that you could possibly consider extending the hours for this rowdy behaviour to be extended.

What can possibly be gained by allowing more alcohol to be sold to people who are already drunk and then even more capable of making more trouble and noise in what is otherwise such a lovely peaceful area at this time of night.

Yours faithfully

Harbour Parade Ramsgate CT11 8LN

Sent from my iPad